
E-commerce company, Amazon, has 
told all staff they need to return to the 
office five days a week next year, 
ending the option to work from home. In 
a message to all workers, Chief 
Executive Andy Jassy said the company 
expected everyone to be in the office 
full time (apart from some exceptions) 
from 2nd January, 2025. Amazon's new 
policy is very different from the UK 
government's approach, which is to 
make flexible working a right for 
employees, as promised in a new law 
proposal, due to be announced later this 
year.

In the news this week
Do you believe Amazon’s decision 
is fair? Talk to someone at home, 
do they agree?

Do you think you might prefer 
working from home, or from a 
workplace with others? Why?

Things to talk about at home ...
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Please note any interesting thoughts or comments

Share your thoughts and read the opinions of others
www.picture-news.co.uk/discuss
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How important are 
human interactions?
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